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ד‘‘בס  

 
Dear Parents,  

In this week’s Parshah, Shemos, Hashem expresses complete confidence in the Yidden 

while Moshe Rabbineu seems to doubt them.  In response to the doubt Moshe expressed, 

Hashem told Moshe his name. “Tell the Yidden that my name is אשר אהי‘ אהי‘ . What is a 

name? A name is a tool that allows us to access and identify someone or something.  

Our mission at cheder is to provide every student with the tools to gain access to Hashem 

and His Torah. By teaching the children how to call His name they are able to reach Him.  

Imagine being in a foreign country and receiving directions in a language you don’t under-

stand. Will it be helpful? Imagine sitting in a classroom looking at a foreign text? Is that help-

ful?   

Our shlichus is to provide our children with the incredible gift of access. To give them the 

skills and tools needed to enter into the world of Hashem’s Torah connect and understand.  

What do we ask of you, the parents? What part of the puzzle do you hold?  

We ask you to instill a love of learning, curiosity and thirst for knowledge of Torah in your 

children. The only way a child will value what we offer is if they are interest. This is your pow-

erful shlichus.  All our students experience the same classroom experience, they are all giv-

en the same opportunity and skills needed to learn.  However, some exude more interest, 

they value what we offer while others don’t. It means little to them. Help us reach them by 

showing them that you value Torah.  

 

Wishing you a good Shabbos 

 Rabbi Kaplan 

Letter from the Menahel: 

Cheder Chabad boy’s division 

No Transportation  

Mid Winter Vacation 

All Divisions School Resumes 

Ohel Visit 
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What a week we had! We have completed the 0-1-2-5-10 and 11 Times Tables! (The hard 
ones are coming up....). In Science we are up to the last of the Five Senses, the sense of 
Touch. Thank you to the parents who sent in pictures of different foods so that we could 
complete the unit on the sense of Taste. We learned Jack Prelutsky's fun poem, "Spaghetti, 
Spaghetti", and discussed how the poem includes descriptive language that "speaks to our 
five Senses". Our writing also reflected this, as the boys wrote about their favorite foods, de-
scribing how it looks, smells and tastes. All that talk about yummy foods made us FEEL quite 
hungry! (Actually we learned the word, starve, in Wordly Wise!) In Reading we also learned 
how much you can learn through descriptive language. Even in Current Events, in News on 
the Run, we learned about the expression, "Under the Weather". I have been calling some 
parents about replenishing their sons' school supplies. Please ensure that your son has 
enough tissues for the cold weather sniffles, snacks with which to "refuel", and pencils with 
which to complete classwork. In addition, the Book Report Templates have gone out (due 
iy"H Monday, January 27th), and there is a DOUBLE Spelling test next week. Have a guten 
Shabbos! Have a guten Shabbos ! Mrs. Eckstein -  Grade 3 



Dovid Batkin, Yakov Zucker, Yaakov Gavriel 

Noach Litzman, Aryeh Leib Litvack, Meir Tzvi 

Zajac & Gabi Gould. 

Mazel Tov Shneur Zalman Blotner & Yaakov 

Ogince on the occasion of his Bar Mitzvah! 

Happy Birthday 








